
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Please note fyi message just received from MSC 
 
***Customer advisory *** 
  
Due to current critical situation experienced by Valparaiso Terminal due to congestion, extremely 
high yard density and labor shortage as result of the covid, MSC will be using San Antonio Puerto 
Central as port of discharge until further notice in order to keep offering a reliable service to Central 
Chile. 
  
For additional information pls. contact your local MSC agent 
 
 
Thanks 
Best Regards, 
 
Maximiliano Regner 
Trade Manager Latam 
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